
GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

JULY 22, 2008 
 

• The meeting was opened at 7:30pm. Present were Committee 
members Bob Sweeney, David Hall, Julie Creamer, and Mark Boyle. 
Also present was Bill Clark, Town Planner. 

 
• The Minutes of the June 25, 2008 meeting were approved without 

discussion. 
 

• A presentation was provided by Louise Galante, Executive Director of 
the Milton Housing Authority (MHA), who described the status of 
MHA’s units. She provided the Committee with a summary sheet of 
the program, style, and number of units and occupants.  

 
• A discussion and update on Sub-Committee information and activity 

was provided by Committee members. 
 

• The next Committee meeting was scheduled for August 19, 2008, 
pending availability of Murray Regan, the consultant hired by the 
Trustees/Selectmen to perform a valuation and reuse analysis of the 
property in 2003. (Note: Mr. Regan was unavailable and this 
meeting was canceled). 

 
• The meeting was adjourned at 8:35pm.  


